

Brussels, 25 November 2015

To Mr. Jean-Claude Juncker President of the European Commission

To Mr. Valdis Dombrovskis Vice-President of the European Commission

To Mrs. Marianne Thyssen Commissioner for Employment, Social Affairs, Skills and Mobility

To Mr. Pierre Moscovici Commissioner for Economic and Financial Affairs, Taxation and Customs

[Letter sent by e-mail]

@ec.europa.eu
@ec.europa.eu
@ec.europa.eu
@ec.europa.eu

Dear President,
Dear Vice-President,
Dear Commissioners,
As the the European Trade Union Confederation, I would like to arrange a meeting with you in the near future to discuss some specific proposals that we have elaborated together with our affiliates.
We are especially interested in: - Competitiveness Boards - Possible reforms to the Macro Economic dialogue - Possible reforms to the TSS (Tripartite Social Summit) - Proposals for improvements of Social Partners' participation in the EU Semester - Capacity building for Social Dialogue and Industrial relations
Please find attached some first background documents summarising ETUC's position.
Perhaps your offices could contact,,,,

I look forward to your response. With thanks and appreciation in advance.

Yours sincerely,